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Dear Parents/Carers,

Fox Class Multiskills Festival

On Thursday 20th June, children in Fox Class are invited to attend a Multiskills Festival at Bath
University. Details for the event are as follows;

Date: Thursday 20th June 2024

Depart: 9:15am

Location: University of Bath

Travel Arrangements: Children will travel on the coach to the event. There is no charge for this, as
it will be paid for using our Sports Premium funding.

Information: The festival will comprise of four sessions rotating around movement skills, ball skills,
racket skills and a fun creative session. The sessions will be led by qualified coaches from Team
Bath.

Children will need to wear their school PE kit and should bring with them a water bottle and snack
in a rucksack. If you would like your child to enjoy a free packed lunch provided by the school
kitchen, please book this via Parentpay in the same way you would usually book their meals. This
will be handed to your child prior to departure for them to put in their rucksack. If your child would
prefer to bring a packed lunch from home, this is also fine.

We will be back in time for the end of the school day.

Please complete the Google Form, confirming your consent for your child to attend this event.

Regards

Ian Gunning
Deputy Headteacher

“Love each other as I have loved you” John 15:12
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